


Mr. Donald R. Guiley 
Ms. Marjorie McGaughey 
Route 2, Box 611 
Roseburg, Oregon 97470 

Dear Mr. Guiley 
Dear Me. McGaughey: 

T-3300 

August 5, 1976 

I have your notice advising that constrution work has been 
completed as required in our order approving your application 
for a change in point of diversion of water from North Umpqua 
River. 

In line with the general practice of this office, a survey will 
be made at a later date. 

WJOnlhh 

Sincerely, 

Wayne J. Overcash 
Water Rights Engineer 

378-3066 




